St. John Paul Il School o,

GRA@UATION
avice
CLASS OF

2024

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE
LAST DANCE OF THE YEAR!

WE WILL CELEBRATE THE 8TH GRADERS AND
WELCOME THE 5TH GRADERS TO THEI
FIRST SCHOOL DANCE!

Friday, May 31st 7:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m
St. John Paul Il Middle School Gym

Dress Code is Semi Formal:

No shorts or sneakers. Boys in shirt

& tie. Girls in dresses that are not
shorter than 2 inches above the

knee, straps must be three fingers

on each side, no flip flops or heels,

sandals ok. No see through clothing



